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NOTE FOR: Jim Blaha, OEDO

FROM: Jesse Funches, OC

As indicated in the attached note from Steve Crockett,
Commissioners Rogers and Remick have not given their final OK on

'
their differing views. There is one sentence which Commissioner
DePlanque has not agreed to because she is not in town. The
statement has been faxed to her and we expect to get a go/no go
on the one sentence sometime on Friday. If the sentence needs to
be deleted, we will provide you an updated copy of that page for
insertion into the rule.

I recommend we not hold up EDO's review / approval awaiting final
decision on this one sentence. Please call me or Jim Holloway if
you have any questions.

b
Jedse Funches, OC
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From: Steven F. Crockett (SFC)
To: SMH
Dates Thursday, July 8, 1993 5:40 pm
subjects differing views on fees

Attached is the current state of the differing views of
Commissioners Remick and de Planque on the fee rule. Both
Commissioners have agreed on everything in the attached pages
except the sentence marked "(1)" in the fourth paragraph. That may
come out, after further discussion between the two Commissioners,
a discussion we hope will be concluded tonight. Please do not send
the package to the Fed. Reg. until you've heard from our offices
whether the two Commissioners have agreed.
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